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At a House Legislative Study Committee meeting this past week, we were exploring the 

difficult question of why Georgia ranks 2nd in the nation of new cases of HIV and why 

too many of our fellow citizens who have HIV are not compliant with the effective 

treatment of this now chronic disease. This is sad and troubling because we have come 

so far in HIV treatment, to the point where an HIV patient receiving recommended 

treatment is no longer able to transmit the disease to another person. This is something 

to celebrate, especially in stemming the transmission from a mother to her newborn 

baby. 

During my entire professional career as a physician, my 10+ year service on the Fulton 

County Health Board, and the numerous public service roles relating to healthcare and 

medicine in which I have served, I have always strived to preserve the health and safety 

of patients and the public. 

I made a provocative and rhetorical comment as part of a free-flowing conversation 

which has been taken completely out of context. I do not support a quarantine in this 

public health challenge and dilemma of undertreated HIV patients. I do, however, wish 

to light a fire under all of us with responsibility in the public health arena - a fire that will 

result in resolve and commitment to ensure that all of our fellow citizens with HIV will 

receive, and adhere to, a treatment regimen that will enhance their quality of life and 

protect the health of the public. 

I look forward to continuing to work with all to accomplish this goal. 


